
       Mid-Atlantic Pyrotechnic Arts Guild, Inc. 

       3316 Kilkenny Street 

       Silver Spring, MD 20904-1735 

ATF License 8-MD-031-20-2J-12345 

 

       September 25, 2020 

 

 

John Q. Public 

123 Elm Street 

Anytown, VA 22123 

 

RE: Approval of use of Magazines for Contingency Storage 

 

Dear ATF: 

 

We have approved John Q. Public to use our Type II and Type IV magazines for contingency 

storage purposes in order to meet the storage requirements for his ATF explosives license.  This letter of 

approval is in effect for three years beginning on September 25, 2020 and expires on September 25, 

2023. Under contingency storage, Mr. Public must maintain his status as an active member in good 

standing, and would transfer ownership of his explosives to the Mid-Atlantic Pyrotechnic Arts Guild in 

the event he needs to store explosive materials to conform with ATF explosives regulations.  If you have 

any questions regarding this approval, please feel free to contact me. 

 

      Best Regards, 

       

      David G Stoddard, President 

      Mid-Atlantic Pyrotechnic Arts Guild, Inc. 

      301-455-0245 : cell 

      dgs@accelix.net 

 


